
November 30, 2022 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

Attention: Board Secretary 

SKYLINE 

BY FAX AND REGULAR MAIL 

RE: Notice of Change re: Electricity Generation Licence EG-2014-0326 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Please be advised of the following changes with respect to the above-noted Electricity Generation 
Licence. No amendments to the Licence are sought. On October 31, 2022, Skyline Clean Energy 
Limited Partnership acquired all of the issued and outstanding limited partnership units of the 
licence holder, Balsam Lake LP. The limited partnership units of Skyline Clean Energy Limited 
Partnership are owned by the Skyline Clean Energy Fund, a widely held Canadian investment fund. 
The Licensed Facility remains unchanged. The Head Office of Balsam Lake LP has been changed 
to: 

5 Douglas Street, Ste 301 
Guelph, Ontario NIH 2S8 
Tel: (519) 826-0439 
Fax: (519) 836-2320 

The directors of 2426628 Ontario Inc., the general partner of Balsam Lake LP, are Jason Scott 
Castellan, Martin Julian Castellan, Roy Jason Ashdown, and Wayne Brian Byrd, who are also the 
directors of Skyline Clean Energy GP, the general partner of Skyline Clean Energy Limited 
Partnership. The operational contact, at the head office address noted above is Matt Kennedy, Tel: 
(519) 826-2320 x204, Cell: (519) 240-3836. Legal/Admin contact is William Bugyra, Tel: (519) 
826-0439 xl08, Cell: (519) 209-4647. 

Please advise if you have any questions or require anything further in this regard. 

Balsam Lake Limited Partnership, by its general partner 2426628 Ontario Inc. 
Per: 

Stein, 
Authorized Signing Officer 
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